Admission Policy

All admission are handled by the admission team in the Barking and Dagenham Local Authority.  Manor Junior School is very popular and extremely over-subscribed due to our high standards.  We always have an extensive waiting list (sometimes over 350 pupils) and the local authority is responsible for making sure pupils are admitted in strict order of their admission criteria.

During the final year at Manor Infants’ School, children and parents will have the opportunity to visit the junior school.  The majority of our intake, transfer from Manor Infants’ School.  Remember that attendance at a primary school or junior school does not ensure a place at a particular secondary school. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have a comprehensive transition programme with Manor Infants’ School as we believe that it is important for our new children to feel secure about the adventure that lies ahead for them in our school.  We invite children to make several visits to the school and we encourage Manor Infants’ School to ensure that they attend Manor Junior School during one morning in July and then stay to lunch.  Parents are also invited to attend a formal meeting where they will meet, talk with the Headteacher and, where possible, meet the new class teacher for September. 
